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Gala	Photography	
	

	

We	appreciate	that	many	parents,	relatives	&	friends	
wish	to	take	photographs	at	this	gala.	
	
In	line	with	the	latest	“Wavepower”	Safeguarding	advice	
issued	by	Swim	England	&	Swim	Wales,	we	are	happy	
for	you	to	take	photos	&	videos	at	this	gala	today,	
providing…	
	
• There	is	no	live	streaming	of	video	(eg:	Face	Time	
or	Facebook	Live,	etc)	

	
• Your	child	is	the	main	subject	of	the	photo	or	video	

	
• You	consider	the	privacy	of	others	in	the	photo	or	
video	when	deciding	to	post	it	on	social	media.	

		
Many	thanks	for	your	co-operation	&	understanding.	
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